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Well I am sure that most of our
members are quite glad that

the fall season is finally here. My
conversations with our members
the past few months almost always
made mention of the uncooperative
weather. It appears that Mother
Nature did make it difficult for
many parts of the state and even
the country. I hope the hardest
part of your season is now over and
you can enjoy the shorter days and
cooler temps of the fall season.
As the golf season winds down I

have been busy working on the last
of our meetings and events. The
couples outing and always popular
Symposium will finish out this
year’s events. I hope that you have
been able to get away to join us. We
have been fortunate to have our
meetings at great locations in 2010.
We are always looking for members
willing to host a monthly meeting
and I would like to help answer any
questions you may have as we plan
the 2011 meetings.
Planning is again underway for

2011. Budget preparations, PAR4
Plans, Industry Partnerships, and
Membership Renewals along with
helping members with day to day
needs will continue to keep me busy
to the end of the year. I will be
working closely with the board of
directors in all of our efforts to offer
our members the best services and
events that we can for 2011. I would
appreciate hearing your ideas and
suggestions on how we can improve
the WGCSA. Please feel free to
contact me as needed at Brett
Grams, N1922 Virginia Dr,
Waupaca, WI 54981, 920-643-4888,
bgrams@wgcsa.com,
www.wgcsa.com.

Fall Planning Underway...
By Brett Grams, Chapter Manager, WGCSA
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